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Eric Schilling
12435 SE 18th Ave.
Milwaukie Or 97222
 
I do not support the house bill 2351.  I have lived on the Willamette River in Milwaukie for 10 years
in the greenway. I do not want more regulations on my rights to boat in the river.
 
I have not had any erosion on my property except during spring runoff when the water flow and
levels are much higher than in the summer during boating activities.
 
I do not want a set up for it to restrict future boating rights for all citizens.
 
It is a waste of tax payer’s financial resources. Enforce the rules we already have.
 
Sincerely,
 
Eric Schilling,
12435 SE 18th Ave.
Milwaukie, Oregon 97222
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